
 
 

 

December 6, 2019 

 
NOTICE OF ELECTION 

 

On April 15, 2020, members from the following districts will elect new members to the Council of the 

College of Early Childhood Educators: 
 

1 – North and North East Region (2 council members) 
2 – East Region (1 council member) 
6 – Central West Region (2 council members) 

 

The Council is composed of 14 registered early childhood educators who are elected by their peers and 
10 members of the public who are appointed by the Ontario government. Council members play an active 
role in shaping the future of the profession. Their work to regulate early childhood educators in the public 
interest supports the provision of high quality early learning and care for Ontario’s children. 

 
You can play an important role in the self-regulation of the profession. 

 
If you would like to run for election, please complete and submit the nomination package no later than 
January 16, 2020 at 5:00 p.m. EST. 

 
For the nomination package or more information about the election process and Council member 
responsibilities, visit the College’s website at college-ece.ca/election. 

 

If you have election-related questions, please do not hesitate to contact the College                                       
at election@college-ece.ca or 1 888 961-8558, ext. 339. 

 

Sincerely, 
 

Beth Deazeley 
Registrar and CEO 
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